
EnviroScan - DNR, OGCC <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Fwd: COGCC Weekly Update - Facility ID #433736, Marathon 32C Produced
Water Pond

Fischer - DNR, Alex <alex.fischer@state.co.us> Mon, Feb 17, 2014 at 5:29 PM
To: "Schoeber, Vicki L. (MRO)" <vlschoeber@marathonoil.com>, OGCC EnviroScan - DNR
<ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>
Cc: "Toellner, Zachary J. (MRO)" <zjtoellner@marathonoil.com>, "Ward, Eric R. (MRO)"
<erward@marathonoil.com>, "Whisonant, Bob (MRO)" <rjwhisonant@marathonoil.com>, Steve Jenkins - DNR
<steve.jenkins@state.co.us>

Vicki-Thanks.  This is helpful.
Amber- Please upload this email to 433736.

Thanks

Alex

On Mon, Feb 17, 2014 at 11:36 AM, Schoeber, Vicki L. (MRO) <vlschoeber@marathonoil.com> wrote:

Alex,

 

Yes we have.  Jeff Hofman with Olsson & Associates and myself met informally with Glenn Hartmann,

Sr. Planner for Garfield County on February 6th, and Jeff has also sent e-mails and left phone messages

with Glenn and his boss on February 10th and February 13th .

 

One of the outstanding items from our Technically Incomplete letter pertains to the private roads that
lead to our 32C facility (Garden Gulch Road & Garden Gulch Extension Road),  and whether they meet
the county’s standards of Article 7, particularly 7-107 / Access and Roadways.   The county was going to
do some research from previous projects to see if they could find any information on Garden Gulch
Road and Garden Gulch Extension road that could be applied to Marathon’s LIR application.   We have
suggested to Glenn that a possible solution could be for the county to remove the road issue from our
LIR application and address it as a separate project since these roads are private roads managed and

controlled by a group of operators and not Marathon.  On February 6th Glenn had not had time to meet
with his boss regarding our application.   Marathon and Olsson & Associates  are trying to work on
options to meet the intent of the Garfield County Land Use Code when it comes to roadway issues,
however we can’t do anything further until we hear back from the county.

 

I am hopeful that we will hear something this week.  I will keep you posted as to the status of our
application.

 

mailto:vlschoeber@marathonoil.com


Thank you.

 

Vicki L. Schoeber

 

Marathon Oil Company

Piceance Operations

Wyoming Asset Team

Grand Junction, Colorado

office: 970-244-5754

cell:  970-712-0554

Fax:  970-245-6287

vlschoeber@marathonoil.com

 

 

 

 

From: Fischer - DNR, Alex [mailto:alex.fischer@state.co.us] 
Sent: Friday, February 14, 2014 1:42 PM
To: Schoeber, Vicki L. (MRO)
Cc: Toellner, Zachary J. (MRO); Ward, Eric R. (MRO); Whisonant, Bob (MRO)
Subject: Re: COGCC Weekly Update - Facility ID #433736, Marathon 32C Produced Water Pond

 

Vicki,

 

Thanks for the update.  Has Marathon made any recent inquires of the status with GARCO?

 

Thanks

Alex
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